
T H E  D I G I P R O  D I G E S T

Where are we now?

It is now almost two years since we started this
project. We started with high hopes and many
ambitions, and now that we can see the results, we
are more eager than ever to make DIGIPRO a reality
for schools, families and children.

We still have some time ahead of us and a lot of
work to do. But before that, let us tell you what we
have been up to in the last few months!
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What's coming?



Both the Documentary and the Cartoon have been completed
and are available with subtitles in all partner languages. 
In the section of the Cartoon, you can find guidelines for
teachers and families to use it in a way you can work
cyberbullying with the children.  
The guide is structured according to the themes of the video
and addresses different feelings and emotions (kindness,
compassion, patience, etc.). In each section you will find an
activity to work on these emotions in a way that is helpful in
the fight against cyberbullying.

Available on the project website soon!



And what comes next? We are very excited about the next
result: our own app! The app will contain two scenarios,
school and home, in which the children will have to live
through different situations, decide what is best and play the
role of the victim, but sometimes of the bully!

S T A Y  T U N E D  A S  T O G E T H E R  W E  E L I M I N A T E
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#digisafe #bedigismart #safeInternet #digitalcompetencies #empathy
#courage #empowerment #resilience
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Transnational Partner Meeting



On 28 and 29 June 2022, the Transnational Partners Meeting
was held in Nicosia, Cyprus. Due to the pandemic, it was the
first time that all partners could meet in person, which was
crucial for the development of the project, as many
important decisions had to be taken.
The meeting was a great success and enabled all partners to
decide on the next steps.




Visit our website to learn more!
www.projectdigipro.eu
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https://projectdigipro.eu/results/documentary
https://projectdigipro.eu/results/cartoon
https://projectdigipro.eu/results/app
http://www.projectdigipro.eu/

